




 
 
 

    
 

                 
             

             
 

            
               

          
            

        
 

              
              

              
               

             
 

             
               

           
 

  
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Summary of site suitability 

Both sites are strategically located close to junction 9 of the M62 and A49, close to the well-
established employment area of Winwick Quay. The area has proved perennially popular 
amongst businesses of all types and therefore forms a natural area for organic growth. 

The sites score very highly when assessed against the BE Group’s criteria for employment 
sites, as detailed in the attached site promotional documents. They will make a positive 
contribution to achieving Warrington Borough Council’s strategy, helping to deliver the 
381ha of employment land needed over the plan period plus additional ‘safeguarded’ land 
to meet development needs over the longer term. 

A current issue with the Plan is that the majority of current supply is from strategic sites with 
comparatively little choice of locally based employment land. Businesses need a variety of 
sites of different sizes and locations to meet their needs and to provide choice and 
competition in the market. These two sites will widen the range and choice of employment 
land in the borough in a location that has proved perennially popular with businesses. 

We welcome the opportunity to discuss the site in further detail with the planning policy 
team, and would be willing to provide any further evidence that you require regarding the 
deliverability of the sites to support their allocation in the emerging Plan. 

Yours sincerely, 
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